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I oppose this bill. 

 

While it purports to buttress the availability of diverse viewpoints in schools and 

libraries (a problem that doesn't need to be solved), 

it masks its intent in the further intrusion of material inappropriate to the general 

population of primary and secondary educational facilities.  

 

Vote no. 


